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July 16, 2024 

 

 

Ms. Tessa Haviland 

Burn Institute 

8825 Aero Drive, Suite 200 

San Diego, CA 92123 

 

Dear Ms. Haviland, 

 

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, the County of San Diego, and San Diego County Fire, I would like 

to express my gratitude to the Burn Institute for its generous donation of $7,500 to the Community 

Emergency Response Team (CERT) program. 

 

Your contribution is much appreciated and will be used to fund services and supplies related to the CERT 

program including the purchase of Automated External Defibrillator (AED) trainers, the hiring of American 

Sign Language (ASL) Interpreters and the cost of supplies needed to offer CPR/AED training for the deaf 

and hard of hearing. 

 

Thank you for your valuable and generous donation to the people of San Diego County. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

NORA VARGAS 

Chair 

San Diego County Board of Supervisors 


